
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A few bits and pieces this week… 

Message from Mr Devlin… 

Preparing for End of Year Assessments in June/July– Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 

The provisional timetables for the end of year assessments for each year group have been 

attached. These assessments form a crucial part of our assessment cycle. The assessments help 

teachers measure the progress the students have made over the year and help them make any 

necessary adjustments or adaptations to the curriculum for next year.  Your child's teachers will 

provide more information on the content of the assessments and will give guidance to help with 

revision after the half term break. 

Y11 half term revision sessions – this information was also sent via group call earlier this week 

Tuesday 28th 

10.00-12.00 Maths 

12.00-14.00 PE 

Wednesday 29th 

10.00-12.00 History 

Reminder dates… 

Friday 24th May – finish for the half term break. There will be no homework club on this day. 

Monday 3rd June -- School re-opens 

Thursday 6th June – Y10 Parents Evening – this will take place in school (Information on making 

appointments will be sent out next week) 

Art Project group – Year 8 and Year 9 

 

Some of our Year 8 and Year 9 students are creating fantastic art work as 

part of a ‘Be your best self’ project. Mrs McGee is very impressed with their 

art and clay work. Well done to everyone involved. 

Shout outs this week to: Roxanne W, Leo A, Kye H, Logan W, Logan CK 

 

 

‘It is the supreme art of the teacher to awaken joy in creative expression and knowledge.’ 

Albert Einstein 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 


